
 

CALL COMMITTEE 

FINAL Update 
 

 

We’ve been reflecting this week on our Candidating weekend, the positive energy around our 

candidate many of you shared with us, and our successful election of our new pastor. Thank you for 

showing up! 

 

The work we began nine months ago is complete. Our committee will disband. We finished what we 

came together to accomplish. We ask ourselves, what are we going to do with Tuesday evenings now? 

Now we prepare for the next steps in our journey of transition. 

 

We will welcome our new Pastor and her family on December 5, only five weeks from today. We will 

spend time getting to know her as she gets to know us. We will begin to envision our future as Julie and 

Paul shift toward retirement. We look toward 2024 as a year of new beginnings and growth. 

 

As a committee we have grown in our faith through this spiritual journey. While we will go on to serve 

on other committees and in other capacities, we will never share this experience again. With deep 

gratitude for the opportunity to contribute to our church, thank you for trusting us with this work and 

supporting us through words and prayer. We felt your love! 

 

Robin Long 

Amber Alexander 

Bill Guill 

Clif Karnes 

Lynn Wright-Kernodle 


